
MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Livonia Public Schools 
15125 Farmington Road 

Special Meeting 
December 6, 2010 

 
President Scheel convened the meeting at 6:34 p.m. in the Board Room, 
15125 Farmington Road, Livonia. 

 
Members Present  Colleen Burton, Robert Freeman, Mark Johnson, Daniel Lessard, 

Patrice Mang, Lynda Scheel 
    
Members Absent  Gregory Oke 
   
Audience 
Communication 

 Doug Coates, MSC program facilitator, addressed the Board with his 
concerns about moving regular school elections to November. 

   
Public Hearing – 
Establishment of 
New Regular 
Election Date 

 President Scheel shared that this public hearing was being held to inform 
the community and hear their input regarding the proposed changes to the 
regular school election date.  She relayed that the proposed change to 
every year November elections would be voted on at tonight’s regular 
meeting. 

   
Adjournment  It was moved by Mr. Lessard and supported by Ms. Mang that the Special 

Meeting of December 6, 2010 be adjourned. 
   
  Ayes:  Burton, Freeman, Johnson, Lessard, Mang, Scheel 

Nays:  None 
   
  President Scheel adjourned the meeting at 6:36 p.m. 
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